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This book gathers the peer-reviewed papers presented at the 13th
International Conference on Structural Analysis of Historical
Constructions (SAHC), held in Kyoto, Japan, on September 12-15,
2023. It highlights the latest advances and innovations in the field of
conservation and restoration of historical and heritage structures. The
conference topics encompass history of construction and building
technology, theory and practice of conservation, inspection methods,
non-destructive techniques and laboratory testing, numerical modeling
and structural analysis, management of heritage structures and
conservation strategies, structural health monitoring, repair and
strengthening strategies and techniques, vernacular constructions,
seismic analysis and retrofit, vulnerability and risk analysis, resilience
of historic areas to climate change and hazard events, durability, and
sustainability. As such the book represents an invaluable, up-to-the-
minute tool, providing an essential overview of conservation of
historical constructions, and offers an important platform to engineers,
architects, archeologists, and geophysicists. Chapter The Challenges of
the Conservation of Earthen Sites in Seismic Areas, Chapter
Performance Evaluation of Patch Repairs on Historic Concrete Structures
(PEPS): Preliminary Results from Two English Case Studies are available
open access under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International
License via link.springer.com.


